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General Info:

On behalf of all the Section Officers, we would like to extend our best wishes to all for a happy and
joyous holiday season.

We will meet Monday, January 15, 2018 at the LongHorn Steakhouse, 10605 Centrum Parkway,
Pineville, NC, (704) 543-0484. The restaurant is located across the street from Carolina Place Mall, off of
Highway 51 just west / south of 1-485.

Meeting: ‘Motorcycle Safety and Technology from Air Bags to Whistles’
Meeting begins at 6:15 PM, with dinner at 7:00 PM and the speaker at 8:00 PM.

Our speaker is Gary Burgess. Gary has a BSME and MSSE from Michigan State University and studied
Chemical Engineering at Marshall University while working at Union Carbide’s Tech Center. He has
worked / toured 746 manufacturing plants and published approximately 25 articles on travel, safety and
motorcycles.

Some of the gear he will discuss include Kevlar, Dyneema (once the World’s Strongest Fiber) and
SuperFabric the most abrasive resistant fabric.

If possible, please RSVP by Friday, January 12 to allow the restaurant to schedule servers.

Please let us know if you want the section to consider other meeting times from our normal Thursday
Night Meetings.

Other Business:

Please share this announcement with other Engineering / Technology Types that may enjoy joining us and
/ or hearing Gary’s Talk.

We request as many section members as possible attend this meeting. We will update you on the current
status of our 2018 scholarship and will need to make some decisions on further action.

Please forward any meeting suggestions to me at gtyrian@cecinc.com

Our community website through the National section is: www.aiche.org/centralcarolinas

SEE YOU AT THE MEETING



